
                                                                                               

 CORRIGENDUM  
TO 

INVITATION FOR PRE-QUALIFICATION OF 

HVAC CONTRACTORS/FIRMS 

Corrigendum to advertisement published in the newspaper (Dawn, Jang) dated July 6, 2017 
related to invitation for Pre-qualification of HVAC Contractors/Firms. 

• The last sentence of Para-4 of advertisement be read as, “Competent Authority has the 
right to accept or reject any or all the applications as per PPRA rules”.  

• Deadline for purchase of TOR is July 31, 2017. The last date for submission and opening 
of the pre-qualification documents is August 17, 2017. 

• Other terms and conditions contained in the previous advertisement will remain same. 
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